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To the Residents, 

As your Chief Residents, we would like to take a moment to express our heartfelt 

congratulations to each and every one of you on your incredible scholarly achievements 

over the past year. We have been impressed by the quality and diversity of your scholarly 

work. From interdisciplinary clinical research projects that have been submitted to 

journals across numerous subspecialties, to contributions to the Health Equity and 

Quality Improvement Summit, you have all demonstrated a passion for excellence and 

a commitment to advancing the field of medicine. We are grateful for the opportunity to 

have worked alongside you and to have witnessed your growth and development as 

physician scholars. We are confident that your accomplishments will serve as a source 

of inspiration for future generations of medical professionals.

Once again, congratulations on your achievements, and we wish you all the best in your 

future endeavors.

Sincerely, 

Your Chiefs

Tina Boortalary, MD

Raashi Mamtani, DO

Justin Robbins, MD 

Svenja Schneider, MD
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